## STATE REPRESENTATIVE KATE FARRAR

**Proudly Serving West Hartford** 



www.facebook.com/KateforCT

## **CONTACT ME:**

Legislative Office Building, Room 4000, Hartford, CT 06106-1591 Email: Kate.Farrar@cga.ct.gov | www.housedems.ct.gov/Farrar Phone: 860-240-8585

> PRSRT STD U.S. POSTAGE PAID HARTFORD, CT Permit No. 3937

## STATE REPRESENTATIVE KATE FARRAR

Dear West Hartford Neighbor,

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is Kate Farrar, and I am your State Representative in southern West Hartford. I am reaching out to 20th District senior residents to check-in and see if we can provide any support or resources during this national crisis.

Connecticut continues to be a leader in our country in fast vaccine distribution. About 92% of all Connecticut residents over the age of 65 have received at least one dose. If you or anyone in your household needs assistance with scheduling a vaccination appointment please contact me and we will help get that appointment booked!

As we continue to face the challenges of living in a pandemic, getting back into a routine of participating in socially-safe activities is so beneficial to our emotional well-being. I am very much looking forward to more time with my extended family and neighbors. In our community, Elmwood Senior Center and the West Hartford Senior Center are offering socially distanced outdoor activities. I encourage you to call 860-561-7583 or email Deborah Kennedy at deborah.kennedy@westhartfordct.gov to pre-register for these events. If you have access to a computer or smart phone, I recommend visiting: westhartfordct.gov for information on local programs.

If I can assist with anything else, such as securing food, health care, or utilities, please know I am here to help. You can reach me via email at kate.farrar@cga.ct.gov or through my aide, Kass Fruin, at 860-240-8539 or kass.fruin@cga.ct.gov.

Sincerely,

Kate Farrar

State Representative, 20th District